
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

To all customers of the company 

BKL Electronic Kreimendahl GmbH 

                                                                              

        27.01.2025 

 

The REACH EU Chemical Decree 

The REACH EU Chemical Decree (registration, evaluation, authorization and restriction of chemicals) 

regulates, among other things, the use of so-called SVHCs (substances of very high concern) and PAHs 

(polycyclic aromatic hydrocarbons), which are commonly used in rubber manufacturing. 

 

BKL Electronic knows the relevant requirements on industry and commerce. As a commercial company, 

we constantly endeavor along with our suppliers to keep improving the properties of our products so 

they are free of substances that present a risk. According to Article 33 of the REACH Decree (EU) 

1907/2006, BKL Electronic is neither a producer nor an importer of these substances, nor brings such 

substances into contact with their products. Our company imports finished products into the EU. None 

of these products have a concentration above 0,1 percent by mass according to the latest ECHA 

Candidate List (see reference below) as of November 2024.  

Reference to:  

https://echa.europa.eu/substances-restricted-under-reach 

 

Entries added to the Candidate List on 21 January 2025: 

https://echa.europa.eu/de/-/echa-adds-five-hazardous-chemicals-to-the-candidate-list-and-updates-

one-entry 

 

The above information are given to the best of our knowledge and belief based on information received 

from our suppliers. This letter is not an extension of the statutory warranties. 

 

If you have more questions, please contact us. 

 

Your BKL team 

 

https://echa.europa.eu/substances-restricted-under-reach

